Genealogy report for October

Pam Taylor’s talk “Ancestry in Concert - how Ancestry works and how to use it to build a
tree (but diverting to other sources when it is easier or faster to find the info needed)”
generated so much interest and so many questions from the group that she was unable to
complete her talk. Consequently, Pam will be continuing the subject in November’s meeting
on Thursday 3rd November at 2 p.m. at Enterprise House.

So far Pam has shown how using Ancestry’s Family Tree Builder not only efficiently builds a
family tree but also documents the sources used to create the tree. Next month she will be
exploring beyond Ancestry to discover additional information and then add it back into their
Ancestry family tree.

Genealogy Group Closure

Very regrettably there will be no meetings of the Family History Group in January and
subsequent months due to the ill-health of the current convenor UNLESS someone steps
forward to organise subsequent meetings. They do not need to be a family history guru;
there is plenty of material online to provide the educational element. However, someone is
needed to select the online material, collect the attendance fees and pay the room hire.
Writing a monthly report such as this one is a desirable extra. These tasks can be shared
between individuals. If anyone feels they can contribute, please contact me.

Alan Swindale



